
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Road Closure – Sugarloaf Street 
March 8, 2022 

6M Contracting Limited will be completing site servicing work at 235 Sugarloaf Street on 

Wednesday, March 9, 2022. To accommodate this work, Sugarloaf Street will be closed 

between Isabel Street and Fielden Avenue on Wednesday, March 9, 2022, beginning at 

7:30 a.m. The roadway is expected to re-open by 6 p.m. 

Due to the location of work, the driveway fronting the hospital (from Steele Street to 

Sugarloaf Street) will be closed to through traffic. The 5-6 parking stalls located at the 

driveway entrance at Steele Street will remain open for visitors. No other hospital 

access points will be obstructed during this work. 

See the map below for more details, including detour route. 

Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900. 

Stay informed: to stay up to date on all city operations, including road closures, 
subscribe to our news channel. 

https://subscribe.portcolborne.ca/subscribe

